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Paul Foley

From: Ginger Norton [gnmv73@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 2:02 PM
To: Paul Foley
Subject: Patient Centric of MV

 
 

4/10/17 
 
Paul Foley  foley@mvcommission.org 
Martha’s Vineyard Commission 
 
I am are writing this in support of the application submitted by Patient Centric of Martha’s Vineyard to 
locate a Registered Marijuana Dispensary (RMD) at 90 Dr. Fisher Road in West Tisbury.  I believe this 
is a very important service to the community that needs to be available as soon as possible. 
 
Geoff Rose has certainly been supportive of and committed to the community with his operation of the 
Island Card through which not only are members helped, but Island charities as well.  I expect he will 
provide no less community support with this new endeavor. 
 
Sincerely,  
Ginger Norton 
West Tisbury 
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